
The 2016 Summer Literacy Adventure has been announced by FLDOE.  Students can sign the pledge and 
read as many books as possible over summer break; the top 10 schools with the highest participation in 
the state will be acknowledged.   
 
Below is the link to the memo and an attachment that not only has the link to the pledge but also to 
some helpful resources for families. 
 
http://info.fldoe.org/docushare/dsweb/Get/Document-7619/dps-2016-48.pdf Memo) 
 
 http://info.fldoe.org/docushare/dsweb/Get/Document-7620/dps-2016-48a.pdf (Attachment A) 
 

http://info.fldoe.org/docushare/dsweb/Get/Document-7619/dps-2016-48.pdf
http://info.fldoe.org/docushare/dsweb/Get/Document-7620/dps-2016-48a.pdf

